TOWN OF KYLE

JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER

TIPPS

What is TIPPS? It is short for Tax Incentive Payment Plan. The Town of Kyle offers a monthly property tax payment plan over 12 months starting in January of each year. Please contact the office if you are interested in this program.

TAX PAYMENT EARLY DISCOUNT

Early payment of your property taxes comes along with a 3% discount. This discount is only available in January of each year...so if you want to pay early please have your payment into the town office before January 31, 2019.

PUBLIC WORKS CHEMICAL TREATMENT FOR TREE ROOTS

Chemical treatment of tree roots will be done the week of Jan 28 – 31. This takes approximately 15 minutes.

We have made changes to how we will be offering this service. Only customers who phone and set up an appointment during this week will receive the service.

SNOW ON SIDEWALKS:

Thank you for keeping the sidewalks clear of snow in front of your houses and businesses. Just a reminder that after last year's dry summer, this winter's snow will be a welcome addition of moisture for your lawn, shrubs and trees. Also please remember that you are not allowed to move snow onto Town streets from your property.

RESIDENTIAL WATER PRESSURE:

If you are experiencing low water pressure to your residence please contact the Town Office.

BUSINESS LICENSE RENEWAL

Each January, all commercial businesses not operating out of commercial property are required to purchase a business license. This includes contractors, home offices, and home based businesses. All door to door sales people and street vendors must also purchase one. Business should not be conducted prior to the purchase of a license. Full details of the Business License Bylaw can be viewed at the kyle.ca website.

Business licenses should be renewed early in the year and not later that the end of February.

Business licenses ensure that all business activity in the community are in compliance with Town Bylaws. They also provide businesses with an opportunity to be listed on the Town of Kyle website business directory.

We appreciate the community's assistance reminding businesses to get their license and refraining from purchasing a good or service until this has occurred.

TRAFFIC BYLAW AMENDMENT

Traffic Bylaw 14-2017 has been amended to include a heavy truck route in the Town of Kyle.

There are to be no heavy trucks (over 1 ton) on any streets not marked on the truck route map seen below. Delivery trucks and school buses are the exception.

The heavy truck route is marked in green on the map below.

Town of Kyle - Heavy Truck Route - Appendix 9

If you require a copy of the traffic bylaw, it can be requested from the Town Office or you can view the bylaw on the kyle.ca website under 'Town Office > Bylaws"